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Headteacher: Tijen Hassan Primorg School

Thursday 6 January 2022
Dear Tulip Class parents
I’'m writing to inform you that unfortunately Androulla Constantiniou will not be in school this half
term due to unforeseen family circumstances.

Lauren Hazelwood will continue to teach Tulip class every day and Sophie Hanneghan will be in the
class supporting.

| know you will join me in sending Androulla our very best wishes. Please do contact me if you have
any questions.

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher



